
        Dates to Remember October 25: Professional Learning Day (No School)
October 29: Athletic Society Meeting 5pm
October 30: School Council Meeting 7pm

October 17: In Person Parent Teacher Interviews 5pm
October 23: Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 5pm
October 24: Halloween Dance 6pm

Dear Lakers and Laker families,

We’re excited to connect with parents this evening during our in-person Parent-Teacher Interviews from 5
to 8 PM. If you weren't able to schedule an appointment for tonight, please feel free to book a telephone
interview for October 23rd, also from 5 to 8 PM.

PTI sign up link: https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code
Code: hn49e

If your child has an Individualized Learning Plan (IPP) or Learning Support Plan (LSP), you will soon hear
from your child’s Connect teacher to discuss their goals and accommodations. Your input is invaluable in
this process. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s Connect teacher
or Mr. Kennedy, our Student Support Lead (SSL).

Students are participating in a variety of engaging class and extracurricular activities, some of which
require a fee. Please log into your student’s account to ensure all school fees are paid. If the cost of an
activity poses a barrier to your child’s participation, don’t hesitate to reach out to me.

Congratulations to Keigan, Andrea, Cassidy, and Alyssa, who will be heading to Grand Prairie this weekend
to compete in the Cross Country Provincials! These dedicated runners have shown remarkable
commitment and tenacity throughout the season, and we are incredibly proud of their achievements. Go
Lakers!

Our Student Council is hard at work planning a Halloween Dance for our students on October 24th! HJ
Cody students in good standing are welcome to attend. Tickets will be available for purchase during lunch
in the common area soon. Costumes that meet our school dress code are encouraged. A reminder that
pretend weapons will not be permitted at the dance. If you are interested in volunteering as a chaperone
for the dance, please let me know.

Thank you once again for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. If you
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me.

Kind regards,

Alex Lambert, Principal.





Creative Gems 

Our Creative Gems have a
limited-edition Halloween craft

for sale! 

Only 10 available at $45 each.
Don’t miss out on this unique

creation!

To purchase, please contact
Holly Schultz at

hschultz@cesd73.ca. Get
yours before they’re gone!

Athletic Society

Athletic Society Annual General Meeting will take place Oct. 29th at 5 pm in
the Learning Commons. Any parent looking to get involved in athletics is

welcome to attend!

Lakers Award

Strive to earn the Super Laker award by participating in a major
sport both semesters while keeping your grade average at 80%

or above—show your commitment to both athletics and
academics!



Sponsorship Opportunity 

If you're interested in sponsoring this year's 3A Girls Basketball Provincials,
please click the link below to view the complete sponsorship package.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_9Jt_vdIaAXH8IK0huqiEGliUv_a5PPl/view



Coats for Kids

During the month of October, HJ Cody Interact Club will be accepting
donations of winter clothes (boots, gloves, hats, scarves, ski pants and
coats). These will be brought to Community Partners where people who
need them can pick them up. They are also available at the school for a

short time before going to Community Partners. However, we always
have a bit of winter gear for students to grab as needed. Drop offs can

be left at the Foods room or the office. Thanks in advance!

Any students interested in participating in an exchange to
Quebec, please come see Ms. Wilson in Room 206  or click

here for more information!

Quebec Exchange




